
ROUNDWOOD YOUTH CENTRE 
CONTINGENCY PLANS DURING CORONAVIRUS PANDEMIC 

Due to the coronavirus, Roundwood Youth Centre will remain closed until 

further notice.  The following sessions have been put on hold: 

Roundwood Youth Club  

Martial Arts  

Sport at the Heart sports sessions  

The SAAFI Project  

Zest of Mind  

Ultra Education  

St Michael Steel Pan  

 

During this difficult time it is essential that we maintain communication and 

support each other as much as possible.  Youth workers will still be available 

for young people if they need support, information, advice or guidance via 

phone, text/WhatsApp, FaceTime, email and check for regular updates via 

the Brent Youth Zone website below: 

 

Office:  0208 9371949 

 

Mobile:  07810 053080 

Email:  youth.service@brent.gov.uk 

Website:  https://www.brentyouthzone.org.uk/things-to-do/roundwood-youth 

USEFUL LINKS & ORGANISATIONS: 

Sport at the Heart: 

Online events and activities for 

children & young people of all 

ages. 

Website: www.sportattheheart.org  

Email: hello@sportattheheart.org 

Phone:  07857 992633 

 

SAAFI: 

Somali Advice & Forum of 

Information. 

Website:  www.saafi.org.uk 

Email:  info@saafi.org.uk 

Phone:  020 8459 9050 

 

Young Brent Foundation: 

Website:  

www.youngbrentfoundation.org.uk 

Phone:  020 89125839 

 

UK Youth: 

Useful information & links for young 

people around coronavirus 

https://www.ukyouth.org/2020/03/1

8/coronavirus-advice/ 

 

The Mix: 

Online guide to life for young 

people.  Support, advice and tools 

to manage everyday life as a 

young person 

Website:  www.themix.org.uk 

Phone:  0808 8080 4994 

 

Kooth: 

Counsellors available until 10pm 

every day.  Free, safe and 

anonymous online counselling for 

young people 

Website:  www.kooth.com 

 

PAPYRUS: 

Confidential help and advice to 

young people and anyone worried 

about a young person 

Website:  www.payrus-uk.org  

Remember to stay in touch with others, and take some exercise like going for 

a walk or run.  Our thoughts and best wishes are with you all to stay safe.  


